
The Board of Directors of BLUELIFE LIMITED (‘BLL’ or the ‘Company’) wishes to  
inform the public in general that, at its Special Meeting held on 24 March 2023, the  
shareholders of BLL have unanimously approved the reduction in stated capital of the 
Company, from MUR 3,770,370,310 to MUR 1,965,915,000.

By Order of the Board

IBL Management Ltd
Company Secretary

24 March 2023
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COMMUNIQUÉ

This Communique is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and The Securities Act 2005.
The Board of Directors of BLUELIFE LIMITED accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information 
contained in this Communique.


